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A fax bulletin for the Molina Healthcare of Washington Provider Network

Avalon Laboratory Benefit Management Program

Launch Delayed for Medicaid and Medicare
(Medicaid & Medicare)

The launch date for the Avalon laboratory benefit management program for Apple Health
(Medicaid) and Medicare has been delayed. A new launch date will be announced for the
Medicaid and Medicare lines of business once it is determined.

Once a new go-live is determined, Molina will implement this laboratory benefit management
program to ensure the consistent application of laboratory policies, while remaining provider and
member friendly, through an automated review of high-volume, low-cost lab tests.

If you have questions regarding this program, please reach out to the Molina Provider Contact
Center at (855) 322-4082.

Thank you for serving Molina members.
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